
T-Mobile US Appoints Mark W.
Nelson as New Executive Vice
President and General Counsel
“T-Mobile US, Inc. (NASDAQ: TMUS) announced today that Mark W.
Nelson will join the company as executive vice president and
general counsel in October. Nelson was named to the position
as  current  General  Counsel  Dave  Miller  announced  his
retirement  after  26  years  with  T-Mobile.  Miller  will  be
retiring,” reports Business Wire in their blog.

“With  deep  expertise  in  regulatory  and  global  antitrust
matters as well as in U.S. civil litigation, Nelson is one of
the most highly regarded lawyers in Washington, D.C. He will
report directly to Chief Executive Officer Mike Sievert and
have  offices  in  Bellevue,  Wash,  and  Washington,  D.C.  The
company also shared that its Board of Directors.”

Read the article.
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